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PPRC News Brief  9th December, 2020 

 

The leadership of the All Peoples Congress and the Sierra Leone Peoples 

Party (SLPP) has on Wednesday 9
th

 December, 2020 assured the people 

of constituency 110 and the country that the re-run by-elections scheduled 

for Saturday 12th December 2020 will be held peacefully. 

Both parties in a stakeholders meeting held by the PPRC, admonished 

their members and supporters to be peaceful, before during and after the 

elections. 

Attached to this brief are: 

1. Statement by the PPRC Chairman Mr. Abdulai Masiyambay Bangurah 

2. Statement by the Chief Electoral Commissioner of NEC, Mr. 

Mohamed K. Konneh 

3. Statement by ONS Mr Francis L Keili 

4. Statement by Superintendent Augustine M. Kamara of the Sierra Leone 

Police. 

5. Statement by the National Secretary General of the All Peoples 

Congress, Ambassador Osman Foday Yansanneh 

6. Statement by the Western Regional Chairman of the Sierra Leone 

Peoples Party (SLPP), Hon Manso Dumbuya  

For further information, contact the outreach unit on O78201770/+23234117201 

POLITICAL PARTIES REGISTRATION COMMISSION                   
OAU Drive, Tower Hill, Freetown, Sierra Leone 

Email: info@pprc.gov.sl       Website: www.pprc.gov.sl  
  

  

  

  
  
  
  
  
  

  

  

mailto:info@pprc.gov.sl
http://www.pprc.gov.sl/

